
OFFICIAL
BOROUGH OF ETNA

The Borough of Etna will hold
a public hearing on Tuesday,
October 17, 2023 at 7:00 p.m.
in  the  Borough  Council
Chambers  located  at  437
Butler  Street,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15223. The purpose of taking
testimony and findings of fact
from  the  Building
Inspector/Code  Officer  and
any affected property owner
as to the dilapidated and or
unsafe  conditions  of  the
following structures located at
151 Dewey Street, Pittsburgh,
PA 15223. AT the conclusion
of said hearing, the Borough
Council  will  issue  a
decision. Address: 151 Dewey
Street, Etna, PA 15223 Lot and
Block #: 221-R-82
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